
Miranda House 
University of Delhi 

 
26 June 2023 

Corrigendum 
 

This is to inform you that due to the Valedictory Ceremony of the Centenary Celebrations of 

the University of Delhi to be held on 30th June 2023, there is a change in the ongoing interview 

schedule for the post of Assistant Professor in the Department of Geography. The interviews 

scheduled on June 30, 2023 has been rescheduled to July 1, 2023. The time and venue for the 

interview will remain the same as previously communicated. The email communication 

regarding the postponement has already been sent.  

 

-sd- 
Principal 


